

§ Shining as we learn in § Faith, Family and Friendship!

Weekly Newsletter



Together, as God's family we are learning through love, forgiveness, respect and compassion to use our unique gifts, challenging and transforming our world.



Friday 20th October

HALF TERM

School will break for half term at normal time next **Thursday.**

School will reopen on Monday 6th November.

START OF SCHOOL

The gates into school open at 8.45am and school starts straight away. Officially, we close the gates at 8.55am but we have children arriving as late as 9.10am and this seems to be getting later and later. Please do try and get your children into school as early as you can so that we can make every minute count in your child's day.

UNIFORM STORE

We have gathered a good amount of spare 'nearly new' uniform. It has all been washed and sorted into sizes. As soon as we get a dry day, we are going to put it outside so you can take items for a small donation. It's always worth having spare items in case uniform gets lost or unexpectedly dirty. We will let you know by text when this is going to happen.

BUILDINGS UPDATE

Another busy week at school. Unfortunately, the new classrooms could not be delivered because it was too windy on Tuesday, they will now be delivered next Tuesday. We are also hoping our new school hall will be delivered next week.

After half term we should have:

- A temporary school hall
- Carpets in the Year 3&4 classrooms
- 2 classrooms that can be used for lunches

We are hoping to start breakfast club very soon after the half term break. Depending on numbers, we may have to prioritise working parents but we will send out an expression of interest nearer the time.

Whilst we know this situation is not ideal, we have all worked very hard to make sure that school is as normal as possible for your children; we think we have achieved that. We have to remember that this situation is temporary and we will all be back to normal soon.

Prayer for the week...

God is special to us and we are special to God.

This week's Certificate Winners

© Year 5: Naomi

Year 6: Alman

Dates for your Diary

26th October	School closes for Half term
6th November	School re-opens
8th November	Whole school Parents Evening











